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IT‘EIIHEESABAT The visit of representatives of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan to Beijing

On October 22, 2024, the representatives of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan led by the Chairman
of the Committee on International and Parliamentary Relations attended the opening
ceremony of the meeting of deputies from the parliaments of Central Asian countries and
Island states of Pacific Ocean at the Standing Committee of the National People’s Congress
of the People’s Republic of China.

The opening ceremony was held by the Deputy Chairman of the Standing Committee of the
National People’s Congress of the People’s Republic of China. At the opening ceremony
Turkmen side introduced the humanitarian state policy aimed at strengthening the peace
and trust of Independent, permanently Neutral Turkmenistan and developing friendly and
brotherly relations among countries and peoples of the world.

It also emphasized that this conference serves as an important platform for strengthening
prospective and reliable cooperation, exchanging experiences in the pursuit of democratic
development and supporting each other in enhancing peace and security through
parliamentary diplomacy.
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